
 

 

Dear Parents,  

Please find attached the next half term’s spellings. These will also be stuck into your child’s 

reading diary weekly. The spellings are based on the year 1 common exception words, 

which are words where usual spelling rules don’t apply, or year 1 spelling rules. Please 

practise these as much as you can at home for our spelling quiz every Thursday morning! 

Some fun spelling activities can be found on the back of this letter.  

Many thanks,  

The Year 2 Team 😊  
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